
These papers are related to the second hearing on Bayh-Dole and its passage by the
Senate Judiciary Committee.

I also included a document I found related to the introduction of an early version of the
SBIR bill. This was later enacted in the following Congress. The foundation of SBIR
was based on the ability of small business contractors to own patent rights because of
Bayh-Dole.

So far, progress through Congress had been relatively smooth. That was about to change.


